
 

 

 

Dear Federations, 

 

The Ukrainian Gymnastics Federation has the pleasure to invite you to take part 

in the Grand Prix and the 23rd international rhythmic gymnastics tournament 

“Deriugina Cup” on March 15-19, 2018, in Kiev, Ukraine. Since 1992, this 

traditional event has been the stage for the world’s best rhythmic gymnastics 

talents. “Deriugina Cup” is one of the largest sport events in Ukraine, attracting 

thousands of spectators and attention of media. 

 

We are pleased to invite you to the following events: 

 

Grand Prix 2018  

 senior individuals 

 

Deriugina Cup 2018 

 senior individuals and groups 

 junior individuals 

 pre-juniors (2006-2007, 2008-2009) 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The official directives will be sent to  

Federations by e-mail  

in January 2018. 

 

We are looking forward to  

meeting you in Kiev! 


